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World Bank Statement on Thilawa Special Economic Zone

World Bank Statement on Thilawa Special Economic Zone<br /><br />The World Bank released the following statement on recent reports regarding the
Bank's involvement in the Thilawa Special Economic Zone:<br />"The World Bank is not engaged in any ongoing activities for the Thilawa Special
Economic Zone, and will not be calculating compensation for local communities affected by this Zone. However, the Government of Myanmar has
indicated that it will take action in line with established international good practices and standards including the World Bank's environmental and social
safeguards guidelines."<br /><br />The World Bank<br />1818 H Street, NW<br />DC 20433 Washington<br />USA<br />Telefon: (202) 473-1000<br
/>Telefax: (202) 477-6391<br />Mail: investigations_hotline@worldbank.org<br />URL:  http://www.worldbank.org/ <br /><img src="http://www.
pressrelations.de/new/pmcounter.cfm?n_pinr_=540780" width="1" height="1">
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The World Bank is a vital source of financial and technical assistance to developing countries around the world.


http://www.prmaximus.de/87076
http://www.worldbank.org/

